
On June 18, 2013 at 10:00 AM, Capt. Bill Song presented a Certificate of Appreciation to Pastor

Paige for her time and commitment to our community and the Crescenta Valley Sheriff's Station. 

 

Pastor Paige Eaves has been a part of the Crescenta Valley Sheriff Department's Clergy Council

for over 3 years.  She is the pastor of Crescenta Valley United Methodist Church in La Crescenta

(CVUMC). 

 

On July 1, 2013, Pastor Eaves will officially take on a new pastoral assignment at University

United Methodist Church in Irvine.  She has been involved with many of the issues involving our

local youth and will be missed by our local community. 

 

Crescenta Valley Station wishes her the best with her new pastoral assignment.
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